
English 
This half term we are reading ’Peek-boo you!’ by 
Jane Cabrera and ‘Dear Zoo’ by Rod Campbell. We 
will explore each text through sensory activities.  
Our Authors of the Month for this half term are 
Annie Kubler and Julia Donaldson. Please see our 
reading newsletter for more information  
Our Little Wandle phonics lessons will continue 4 
days a week and your child will continue to 
develop their understanding of sounds through 
listening activities, including familiar songs and 
rhymes and sensory massage. 

Maths 
In maths this half term 
we are focusing on 
Number. We will 
explore early counting 
and number skills 
through sensory 
interactive activities.  
 
 

Science 
 
In Science, our topic is ‘My Body’. We will be 
identifying body parts through familiar songs and 
games – ‘Heads, Shoulders, Knees and Toes’ and 
‘Simon Says’. 
We will learn about how to look after our bodies. 
We will also focus on our senses of sight and 
hearing. 
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Forest School 
We are looking forward to exploring the outdoors 
in our Forest School sessions. We will be exploring 
animal habitats. 

Physio 
 
All pupils with a Physio programme will continue 
to follow these each week. 
Our rebound session is on Thursday mornings and 
will provide a combination of building strength, 
co-ordination, and relaxation. 
Some pupils will take part in Hydrotherapy 
sessions on Wednesday mornings. 
 

Art and Design 
 
We will start by looking at the work of artist Look 
at Frida Kahlo: ‘Self Portrait in a velvet dress 1926’. 
We will focus on looking at the features of faces – 
eyes, nose, mouth, then will work towards making 
a self-portrait. 

Music 
Del from Dudley Performing Arts will continue to 
visit each Friday – it’s one of our favourite times of 
the week! 

RE  
 
For our RE day this half term will be thinking about 
what makes us special. We will look at similarities 
and differences between people and what makes 
each of us unique. 
 
 

Computing 
This term we will be looking at Technology that 
helps us around school and in the local 
community. Some technology will be familiar such 
as iPads, mobile phones and microwaves and we 
will also encounter less familiar technology 
including scanners and pedestrian crossings. 

Food Technology 
Our focus is ‘Traditional dishes from the past’. We 
will explore and make foods including trifle and 
jam tarts. 

 


